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PROENERGY WELCOMES NEW VP AERO TURBINE SERVICES 

SEDALIA, Mo. (May 16, 2017) – ProEnergy is pleased to announce that Bill Weisbrod has 
joined ProEnergy as Vice President of Aero Turbine Services. In his new role, Bill is 
responsible for the safe, reliable and economic operation of the Aero Depot and associated 
services.  
 
Prior to joining ProEnergy, Bill was the Technology Director for Precision PCC Wyman-
Gordon turbine forgings and has held senior leadership roles with John Wood Group and 
Rolls Royce. He earned his MBA from the University of Indianapolis and his Bachelor’s 
in Mechanical Engineering from Trine University.   
 
“Our Level 4 Aero Depot has seen extensive growth over the last couple of years, offering 

LM2500 and LM6000 engine overhauls, as well as outage maintenance in the field,” said 

ProEnergy CEO, Jeff Canon. “Bill is the right person to lead our efforts of taking the Aero 

Depot to a new level of expected growth. He is a highly respected leader with a proven 

track record of growing the businesses he has been responsible for.” 

“ProEnergy is responsible for the construction, management, operations, maintenance, 

and repair services for energy generation facilities and equipment around the world.  

ProEnergy has U.S. offices in Sedalia, Missouri; Houston, Texas; and Fort Collins, 

Colorado; and international locations in a number of countries including Canada, 

Argentina, Brazil, Mexico, Pakistan and Angola.  More information is available on 

ProEnergy’s website at www.proenergyservices.com. 


